
 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Adjust Appointment(s) to Transit Advisory Committee 
 
DATE: January 16, 2015 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
At the January 6 regular council meeting, Council approved the appointments to the 
Transit Advisory Committee as follows: 

1. Cathy Gallups 
2. Bill Duncan (2nd) 

 
Council member Gallups has since learned that, although she would like to be an 
appointee to the committee, she cannot be on this advisory committee as she is an 
employee of Hiawathaland Transit.   
 
Mayor Robinson would like approval of the following appointment modifying the Transit 
Advisory Committee as follows: 

1. Bill Duncan 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Motion to approve the modification of the Transit Advisory Committee with the sole 
appointment of Bill Duncan.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


